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Dear Parents/Carers,  

SEND Coffee Afternoon – Monday 11th March 

 

On Monday 11th March, we are holding a SEND coffee afternoon in school. This is open to all parents 

and will be held in the KS1 hall. We are fortunate to have our school’s Educational Psychologist joining 

us for the session who will offer support and advice for supporting children with emotional 

difficulties. This is a fantastic opportunity for parents. The main session will run from 2.30pm-

3.10pm and parents will leave via the main reception to collect children at the end of the day.  

 

After the main session, our Educational Psychologist has also agreed to stay until 4pm. This means 

that parents can have an informal 1-2-1 chat with them after school too. 

 

As part of the afternoon, I will also be available if you wish to discuss anything or ask any questions. 

This is a fantastic opportunity for all our parents, not just parents of children with Special 

Educational Needs. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 

Mr Johnson 

Assistant Head Teacher & SENDCo 
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